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AG Schimel Statement on SCOTUS Stay in Redistricting Case 

 

 

MADISON, Wis. – By a vote of 5-4, the Supreme Court of the United States this 

morning granted Attorney General Brad D. Schimel’s application for a stay in the 

redistricting case, Gill v. Whitford. Earlier today, the Court agreed to hear the case, 

which is expected to be scheduled for oral argument during the term starting in 

October 2017.  

 

The stay prevents implementation of the three-judge panel’s ruling, which would 

have required the Wisconsin Legislature to redraw district maps in the coming 

months. 

 

Attorney General Brad Schimel released the following statement in response. 

 

”The stay is particularly important because it preserves the Legislature’s time, effort, 

and resources while this case is pending. In our stay application, I argued that 

requiring the Legislature to re-draw district maps this year would have been a waste 

of resources. I also argued that it was likely that the lower court’s decision would be 

eventually overturned. I am pleased that the Court granted our request on this 

important issue.” 
 


